
 

Noranda Primary School Newsletter 

Term 1 Week 5 - 29 February 2024 

Principal's Report 

School Board 

We had our first Board meeting last week. At this meeting, we discussed the school priorities of 

English, Maths and students' engagement and behaviour. Each year we run a process within the 

Board for the role of Board Chair and I am pleased to share that the School Board Chair for 2024 is 

Ned Hatswell. We also welcomed Ahmed Siddique as a new community Board member. Some of you 

may remember Ahmed from last year as he was the instigator of the buddy bench outside of Room 7 

through his role as the President of the Rotary Club of Morley. Our next Board meeting will be on 

March 13th.  

Noranda Woolworths Staff 

I would like to say a big thank you to the staff at Noranda Woolworths. The staff make donations to a 

different group each month as part of their staff initiatives and they donated this box of goodies to 

help support the students of Noranda Primary School. Thank you to these individuals for digging into 

their own pockets for our students. 

Breakfast Club 



Our Breakfast Club is back in action for 2024 on Thursdays and Fridays from 8.15am. Thank you to 

these dedicated students who assist Miss Chapman each and every week. Parent helpers are always 

welcome, as are donations of Milo and margarine as we are unable to source these for free through 

Foodbank. Foodbank and Bakers Delight Noranda provide us with free food and milk for our service 

to Noranda students. 

Your Move 

I recently received our accreditation statement for 2023 and am pleased to share that we received 

Gold in 2023. We did this through the work of the Your Move leaders, Mr Barns and Miss Roberts 

who posted 11 stories and earned $3062 worth of rewards and grants. There will be some works 

happening around the bushland path with some of the funding we received, so stay tuned for that. 

Ms Sampson, Miss Bain and Mr Barns are currently working through nominations of students to be 

our Your Move leaders for 2024.  

Therapy Pod 

Thank you to Mrs Turner who sourced a very generous donation from her cousin for our school. Mrs 

Jenny McKay donated a Therapy pod to our school after she learned of the sensory project we have 

been working on across various areas of the school. This pod is situated in our senior wet area and is 

already well used by a number of our students. A very big thank you to Mrs Turner and Mrs McKay.  

 

 



 

Real Schools 

One of our focus areas at Noranda is building our school culture to support a positive environment 

for all students to be able to thrive. To grow the culture, all stakeholders: students, staff and families, 

need to have a common language, mindset and ultimately understand the conduct expected at our 

school. This is not a short term project and we have partnered with Real Schools for the next three 

years for this journey. Over the next three years there will be staff professional learning days, parent 

workshops, in class modelling of restorative approaches to behaviour management and much more.  

 

Kristy Harrison 

Principal 

Calendar of Events 

• Breakfast Club every Thursday and Friday in Room 3 between 8.15 to 8.45am 

• Running Club every Tuesday and Thursday between 7.45 to 8.15am 

Friday - March 1 - Assembly Room 5 

Monday - March 4 - Labour Day public holiday 

Wednesday - March 6 - Kindy B attend 

Wednesday - March 6 to 8 - Year 6 Camp 

Wednesday - March 13 - Kindy A attend 



Wednesday - March 13 to 22 - NAPLAN 

Wednesday - March 13 - School Board Meeting 5.30pm 

Wednesday- March 13 - P & C Meeting 7pm 

2024 Contributions and Charges 

 



 

From the Chaplain 

Students would you like to learn a fun new craft? 

Come to……  CROCHET CLUB 

In the library from 12:50-1:20pm every Friday. Come and learn how to crochet with Miss Chapman 

the Chaplain. 

Everyone is welcome! 



 

 

 



Lunch Orders 

 

Morley SHS canteen will provide lunches for Noranda PS again this year. Ordered can be placed 

through quickcliq.com.au please follow the directions. Orders must be placed before 9.15am. 

Contact Us 

Noranda Primary School 

25 Walmsley Drive 

NORANDA WA 6062 

(08) 9218 1550 

noranda.ps@education.wa.edu.au 

 

Visit us on the web at https://www.norandaps.wa.edu.au 

https://www.bing.com/ck/a?!&&p=3ab1be57e7db865bJmltdHM9MTcwNDQ5OTIwMCZpZ3VpZD0xNDA3N2NmNi04YTIzLTZkMzgtMzZjMi02ZjFlOGI3ZTZjMTgmaW5zaWQ9NTIyMQ&ptn=3&ver=2&hsh=3&fclid=14077cf6-8a23-6d38-36c2-6f1e8b7e6c18&psq=noranda+primary+school+website&u=a1aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cubm9yYW5kYXBzLndhLmVkdS5hdS8&ntb=1
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